
TOMORROW IS A BIG DAY!

PLEASE REMEMBER YOUR NON PERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS OR A

CASH DONATION TO HELP US BUY 30 LICE KITS

TO HELP SUPPORT OUR SISTER SCHOOL ADMIRAL SEYMOUR

Each year during the winter holiday season we choose

to help others who need a little extra support at this

time of year. This year with Tara (Hank’s Mom) back on

our PAC we asked her to reach out to our sister school

Admiral Seymour. Our relationship with the school goes

back many years, and we have often collected

donations for them around the holidays.

When Tara reached out to see how we could support

this year, Admiral Seymour asked us for GROCERIES to

help families when they are in need.

They also had another ask: “Like all kids – all over – Seymour kids get lice! In the last

few months, the staff have had many requests for LICE KITS, or for financial help to try

to get rid of the lice. It becomes such a bigger program when you don’t have your own

laundry facilities at home, or when you don’t have the extra bits of money to buy the

many loads of laundry to try to get rid of the critters! It seems like a little thing – but

it’s a very hard hurdle for many.”

To this end our children will be holding a special DRIVE THRU FOOD DRIVE ON

TOMORROW DECEMBER 14TH DURING DROP

OFF. Starting at 8:00am on December 14th the

children will be out front accepting non

perishable food items. Anything you can do to

help is greatly appreciated. Tara will be with us

too to collect CASH donations to buy 30 lice kits

that our sister school can keep on hand to give

out to families when they are needed.

For more information about our sister school and how we can help please click HERE

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10HUhz4M0U6c1zqn9jzBKLVo0_FMl96zSw9UwYpGG6Qs/edit?usp=sharing



